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We work hard to provide solid values to our girls and boys 

so that they can build their own foundations for a better future

We look forward to re-start offering our services soon.  

We ask for your support so we can continue helping 

the many single mothers that count on us caring 
for their children. It enables them to build a better future

for their families and a better society for all of us. 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, and following 
guidance of government health authorities, we 

temporarily suspended our work on March 20, 2020. 

It is in times like this when our services are most 

needed! 

We know that the situations of vulnerable families 

are dire, and we have started to help them in non-

traditional ways. We have been providing them 

food and meals-to-go three times per week, and 

have been offering them support over the phone 

from a community they already know and trust.


